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17th January 2025     

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to you to let you know that on February 7th we will be taking part in the 
NSPCC number day. During the day we will celebrate all things mathematical. Children 
will be able to come in non uniform and instead we would like children to dress in a 
number related costume.   We are asking children to wear an item of clothing with a 
number on it and make a donation that will go to the charity NSPCC. 

This item of clothing could be a favourite sports top or cap, or even a onesie. Or why not get more 
creative and design a unique t-shirt, hat or even become a human-sized calculator or dice! You could 
even dress up as your very own TTS Rockstar!! 
 
Here are some photos of ideas you could copy - the more creative the better. 
 

 

 

 

  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr R Crisp 
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